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A suggesticn: was made that, as the real cause of the
mortality had been determined ‘h, cpening date of the scason could
be brought forward again tc tarch 1. Bcarlng in mind its simul-
taneous recommundu*won thzt a close season be introduced from

Avgust 15 to November 14 throughout the area, the Gommittcc agroed

to support the suggestion, and the osening date was in 1960 brought
forward to March 1. At tn( mecting of the Committee later that year,
fishermen gave cvidence that carly season mortality in 1960 had been
negligible and recommsnded that the 1961 season again open on March 1.
This recommendation was again accepted. This year, however, start-
of'-season mortalitv has been high, both in holding crates and on
carrier-boats, desnite the »nrevention of pre-szason fishing. Inspec-
tor A.T. Pearce reperts that 80% of fishermen at the ibrolhos this
year favour delaying the opening of the scason next ycar until

March 15, Losscs, hc writcs, have becen as high as 3%% in the orates.
These losses will be kept in mind when the Adviscry Comnittec takes
egvidence on crayfishing and otlcr matters in Geraldton later this
year.

Reports coming to hand in April referred to the good catches
of crayfish, notwithstanding bad weather encountered before and after
the Easter holidays. ‘ '

REPORTS O ABROLIOS FAUNA

. Some intercsting notes have boen received from Tnspectors
who, as reported above, vcrc stationed at the Abrolhos to police
the final days of th® closc scazson., Inspector G.D. Fouston said that
on Fcbruary 25 he carricd out a foot patrol on East Wallabi Island.
Species of birds observed during the natrol included white-breasted and
red-backed scas eagles, small flocks of turnston.s, rod-capped dottercls
and black-tailed godwits. Iire Houston added thot ell the wallabies he
had scen appcared to be in good condition., Thcose animals are an intere-
ting island form of +temmar. o

Writing from the Southcrn - g

aid that on February 23 he had
birds at their rookcry on the sout:
Mr, Emery also listed the s»nuciss end numqors of
different islands, Referring to fish he revorted 'ﬁa* Tow mullet were
sighted and only a few snappoer. Local fishermen told hii that there

were not the same quantitics of snapper and Jowfish as in previous
years, but large schools of tuna and Spanish meckerel had been socn.

They were said to be about much carlicr than in other years.

Cadet Inun“ctor ReGe Hmery
r m cly 1,000 mutton
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In the Easter group,, vhere Assistant Tnspector W,K. Hecnry
was stationed, large numpcrs u.’ sooty torns, silver gulls and pied
cormorants were obscrved, with gmallur cusntitics of fairy terns, some
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pacific gulls, ospreys and onc large sca cagle, Mr. Henry also
made the interesting comment that he observed threo seals, two
females and & large malc, which he thought were fur scals.

We would approciuto rcoorts of any further obscrvations
of seals made in the Abrolhos as we would not expect fur seals to
be that far north.

Sea=going staff are rcquested to check again the article
and diagrams published in the January, 1961, issue of this Bulletin
which sct out means of distinguishing between hair and fur seals,



